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Are you out of your mind?  What a waste of taxpayers’ dollars.  Let’s just complicate it
more so every small business owner has more costs to operate and then we can lay
off more employees because of this bureaucratic crap!  This is a terrible
idea!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
 
 
 
J Blake Pearce
Carolina Supplies & Materials, Inc.
Port City Glass & Mirror, Inc.
PO Box 21908
Charleston, SC 29413
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